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Dear Children,  

Welcome to Reception at Rockmount 

Primary School.  

 

This book is for you and your family to look 

at, as you get ready to join our school.  

 

It tells you all about the different people 

and things you will see and do when you 

come to our school.  

 

We hope you enjoy looking through it, and 

we look forward to meeting you. 

  

Kind regards,  

The Reception Team.  



Your teaching team for Autumn… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms Carvall 
 

Ms Van Rensberg 
  

Mrs Verrall-Withers 
 

Ms Layne  
 

Mrs Kazibwe  
 

Ms Sandra Ms Cetin 



How do you feel about starting school?  

It is ok to feel nervous or excited. Everyone feels 

this way when they are starting something new.  

 

 

 

It is ok to not know what to do.  

 

 

 

It is ok to ask questions.  

 

 

 

Your teacher and teaching assistant will help you. 

 

 

 

 



Our Environment 

This is where we hang our coats. We put 

our wellington boots under our peg just 

in case it rains. Our pegs have our 

names on them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We each have a special tray that has 

our names on it and a box to keep our 

book bags in.  

 



This is where we go to the toilet. There 

are two toilets. One in each classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In Reception, we have lots of fun areas 

to explore, such as the ‘Small World 

Area’ where we play with small figures, 

and puppets and act out stories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our classrooms have lots of different 

learning areas for fun activities. We 

call this ‘Free Flow’ time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have a big outdoor space with a 

sand and water area and soft grass for 

obstacle games.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is where we go to eat our lunch. 

There are lots of adults in the hall to 

help us. We always talk through the 

menu together before we go into the 

hall for lunch. There are lots of choices.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We are very excited to welcome you 

into Reception and hope you are looking 

forward to starting our school. See you 

soon! 
 

 

 


